De: BASCAREVIC Ljubisa

Enviado: 22 de dezembro de 2022 09:52

Para: Comissao 12 - CACDLG XV

Cc: OBERTINCA Hana

Assunto: Request for cooperation with Council of Europe and Constitutional Court of Kosovo

Categorias: I

Dear representatives of the Committee for Constitutional Affairs,

On behalf of the Council of Europe’s project “Support to the Constitutional Court of Kosovo in Applying and
Disseminating European Human Rights Standards”, we have a kind request for professional exchange meeting with
our beneficiaries, judges and legal advisors of the Constitutional Court of Kosovo, and representatives of your
Parliamentary Committee for Constitutional Affairs, Rights, Freedoms and Guarantees during their study visit to
Portugal in the end of January/beginning of February. During the study visit, they will meet Constitutional Court of
Portugal on 30-31 January, and we will be grateful to meet and exchange with Committee for Constitutional Affairs,
Rights, Freedoms and Guarantees of Portugal Parliament, if available either on 31 January afternoon or 1 February
any time when it suits you the best. Also, 2 February in the first part of the day could be an option if it’s better fits
with your schedule. Our project is dealing with capacity building of the Constitutional Court as the last instance
court for human rights applications in Kosovo, and the main implementer of the European Convention on Human
Rights, and professional exchange with European counterparts is integral part of the project. In this respect, we
consider very important to exchange with your Institution. With hope that our request will be taken in
consideration, we wish you all the very best, and look forward to your feedback.

Kind regards
Ljubisa Bascarevic,
Project Manager, Council of Europe



